
 

 

Bridge Payment Requirement Adjustment 
 

PROVIDER NOTICE: JULY 29, 2022 January 17, 
2022 

This Notice is to alert all CBH Providers who receive the Bridge Payment that the 

requirements for receiving the Bridge Payments will be amended.  

 

As outlined in Provider Bulletin 21-20, Providers are required to achieve a minimum of 

25% of their calculated claims submission amount, when compared to their previous 

COVID-19 Alternative Payment Arrangement (APA), to receive the Bridge Payment.  

 

Beginning September 1, 2022, all Providers must submit 50% or more of their claims, 

when compared to the previous COVID-19 APA amount, to receive the Bridge Payment. 

This applies to dates of service beginning in September and will be in effect for the 

remainder of the Bridge Payments. CBH reserves the right to adjust this requirement at any 

time. 

 

As originally outlined in Provide Notice dated January 21, 2022, below is a timetable for 

the remaining Bridge Payments that includes the new claims submission requirement: 

 

Month  

of Service 

Max. 

Percent  

of APA 

Claims 

Submission 

Requirement 

Payment Date 

June 85% 25% 8/10/2022 

July 80% 25% 9/14/2022 

August 75% 25% 10/12/2022 

September 70% 50% 11/9/2022 

October 65% 50% 12/14/2022 

November 65% 50% 1/11/2023 

December 65% 50% 2/15/2023 

 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact your Provider Representative. 

https://cbhphilly.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/CBH_Provider-Bulletin_21-20_2022-01-05_APA-Transition_UPDATED.pdf
https://cbhphilly.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/CBH_Provider-Notice_Bridge-Payments_2022-01-21.pdf

